
 

 

 
7 November, 2012 
 
Dear TUNED representatives, 
 
On behalf of the Director of the Public Administration and Personnel Department Mr. Kypros 
Kyprianou, I have the pleasure of inviting you to the Meeting of Directors General with TUNED 
during the Cyprus Presidency. The meeting will take place at the Filoxenia Conference Center in 
Nicosia, on the 6th of December 2012.    
 
Please find attached the draft agenda and practical information which includes details on 
registration and accommodation as well as other administrative details and information.    
 
Additional documentation will be sent in due time prior to the meeting. 
 
If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us to the email address 
eupan@cy2012eu.gov.cy 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Cyprus!   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Philippos Soseilos 
General Coordinator 
CYPRUS EUPAN PRESIDENCY  
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